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Comments: I am writing to express my extreme opposition to Pete Lien &amp; Sons proposed mining project at

Pe'sla, a Lakota sacred site. Allowing this drilling project would be a huge mistake, not only because of damage

to this land, but also because of the precedent it would set. Protect sacred sites, protect the land.


